
 

  

 

 

 

 

Refunds for school trips 

We apologise to our parents and carers who are waiting for a refund for any day and 

residential school trips that have been cancelled. It has been a complex process and 

our staff have worked incredibly hard to resolve matters to ensure refunds can be 

paid. All refunds should be made by the middle of July. 

 

Refunds for school meals 

All refunds for school meals, whether paid into our ParentPay system or paid directly 

to the school, have now been refunded.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


